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 DATE EVENT 

Wednesday 11th December Class 1 nativity—9.30am school hall 

Wednesday 11th December Young Voices choir to Ridgway     
Community Centre 

Friday 13th December NHS Flu immunisation 

Monday 16th December Carol Service—2.00 pm—church—
then back at school for mince pies and 
raffle 

Tuesday 17th December Panto in school! 

Wednesday 18th December Christmas lunch 

Friday 20th December Break up for Christmas 

Monday 6th January PD day—staff only 

Tuesday 7th January Return to school 

Friday 14th February Break up for half term 

Thursday 27th February Young Voices choir to Birmingham 

Monday 24th February Return to school 

Thursday 10th April Break up for Easter 

Friday 11th April PD day—staff only 

Monday 28th April Return from Easter holidays 

Monday 5th May Bank holiday 

W/b Monday 12th May Year 6 SATs week: Mon—Thurs 

Friday 23rd May Break up for half term 

Monday 2nd June Return from half term 

Friday 18th July Last day of the school term 

                  

 

  This week’s 5R Stars! Well done to these guys! 

    

   Class 1:  Will—being resilient 

 

     Class 2: Mila—being resilient  

   

   Class 3: Aurelia—all round 5R Star! 

 

 Class 4: Ryan—respectful and responsible 

 

    Class 5: Matilda—resilient and resourceful 

What’s going on this week? 

Class 4 have been looking at clouds in their     
Geography, Plenty to see this week!!! 

Class 3 have baked some 
lovely bread rolls this 
week—and tasted them! 
Lots of food cookery in our 
DT curriculum this term. 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths fun in Class 2 this 
week—looking at numerals 
and quantities. 

Class 1 nativity 

Class 1 are busy rehearsing for their little nativity play! They 
will  hopefully be ready to share it on Wednesday morning at 

9.30am!! 

Please come to the hall door for 9.15am—or wait after drop 
off. I will open the hall doors at 9.15am. We ask that each family has no more 
that 2 members in the audience—just so it isn’t too daunting for the children!  

Please bring along a little cash as we will raffle off 2 hampers too. 

You will be able to take photos, though we do ask that no photos / videos are 
shared on social media. This is because you may include other children and 

those parents may not want their child’s photo on Facebook or any other social 
media site.  

Attendance and illness! 

We have had quite a nasty high temp and cough bug 
this week, especially in KS1. If this continues into next week, please 

do keep your child at home if they still have a temperature so we can 
try and stop the spread. 

Best attendance this week: Class 5 at 95% - which is low for us and 
shows how much illness we have had this week. 

A few things coming up… 

Christmas events  

Christmas Carol Service—Monday 16th December—2pm followed 
by mince pies and raffle in the school hall at 2.30pm. Bring a little cash to buy 

some raffle tickets! 

Christmas Panto in school on Tuesday 17th December:  

Christmas dinner and wear a Christmas jumper on Wednesday 18th December  

Flu immunisation—Friday 13th December 

Just a reminder that if you have given permission for your child to 
have the flu nasal spray, the NHS staff will be in school on Friday 13th 

to do this. If you have still not signed up, you can still use the letter 
sent out and the QR code to do so. 


